From: Michelle

Sent: Saturday, February 11, 2023 5:44 AM

To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Reptilia

Dear Mr. Morgan,

As a resident of London, | am requesting that you and others on city council DO NOT support any
changes to our existing animal control bylaw with regard to Reptilia.

Reptilia can still operate under our existing bylaw so the notion that we aren't allowing this private
business into the city is just misrepresented.

If an exemption is provided, then won't this just open the door for other private businesses to bring in
their captive exotic animals to London?

Toronto & St. Catherine's said "no" to Reptilia's exemption request, and London should do the same!

Please defend London's existing bylaw by voting no to any exemption.
Let's keep London a safe and progressive city for all.

Thank you,

Michelle Pitt



